
From: Pam White 

Sent: 24 June 2015 17:20 

To: Ampoma, Nanayaa 

Subject: Fwd: 2014/7596/P - 113 Regents Park Road 

 

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Pam White 
Subject: Fwd: 2014/7596/P - 113 Regents Park Road 

Date: 24 June 2015 16:28:03 BST 

To: nanayaa.ampoma@camden.co.uk 

Cc: richard simpson Pietragnoli Lazzaro 
<Lazzaro.Pietragnoli@camden.gov.uk>, Phil Cowan 
stuart.minty@camden.gov.uk 

 

Thanks for this 

 

The email should have been sent to my chairman,Richard Simpson, so I am 

copying him in now. 

 

we are very worried about all the applications Bibendum are submitting, 

namely 2015/2546/P, 2015/2726/P and 2015/2727/P.  Are you also the officer 

for these? 

 

Earlier in the year we arranged a meeting with the CEO of  Bibendum to find 

out exactly what they really wanted on this important retail site for our 

CA.  This was postponed when they withdrew they GPDO application but 

now we are meeting them again, on 2 July we hope.  however the next 

PHCAAC meeting is on 15 July. 

 

Would it be possible to hold our comments on the revisions to 7596 until after 

the meeting? 

  

Pam White 

Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee 

Telephone

Email

 

On 22 Jun 2015, at 08:37, Ampoma, Nanayaa 

<Nanayaa.Ampoma@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

 

Dear Pam 

  
Further to your comments on the above applications, 
revisions have been made and they are now attached to 



the inline application. However for ease please find these 
attached for your review.  
  
Please could you come back to me by the 3rd July? 

  
Just to be clear, the windows at the west elevation will 
remain as is aside of the changes to the mansard roof 
windows. At the north they are proposing to only partly 
obscure the most relevant window.  
  
Regards, 
  
  
  
Nanayaa Ampoma  
Planning Officer 
Regeneration and Planning 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   0207 974 2188 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  
London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this 
email. 
This e-mail may contain information which is 
confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. 
If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete the material from your computer.<14053 (03)-E-03 

Rev C South elevation.pdf><14053 (03)-E-04 Rev B north 

elevation.pdf><14053 (03)-S-01 Rev C Proposed site 

plan.pdf><14053 Proposed drawings_basement.pdf><14053 

Proposed drawings_first floor plan.pdf><14053 Proposed 

drawings_ground floor plan.pdf><14053 Proposed 

drawings_roof.pdf><14053 Proposed drawings_second floor 

plan.pdf><14053 (03)-E-01 Rev A Coloured front 

elevation.pdf><14053 (03)-E-02 Rev C West 

elevation.pdf><14053 (03)-E-01_Rev D East 

elevation.pdf><Updated covering letter - 113 Regent's Park 

Road 05.05.15.pdf> 
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